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After collecting community feedback through a community-wide survey following the May 2024 election, the
District invited community members to apply to join a Facilities Steering Committee to ensure a variety of
perspectives were included in the planning process as we continue to assess our ongoing facilities needs.

Purpose of Steering Committee
The Committee will collaborate to provide a recommendation to the Board of Education on a potential May
2025 bond proposal. The committee will review and discuss relevant data and information to ensure alignment
of district facilities to its educational mission and associated goals to best serve the community.

The Group of approximately 38 individuals was selected because with the following criteria:

● Prioritization of student interest
● Willingness to collaborate
● Enthusiasm for community input and effective long-term planning
● Representation of a variety of community perspectives

Community Input
As the priority of the committee is to gather community input, there will be multiple opportunities for the
community to find updates on committee discussions and provide more feedback throughout the process of the
next few months.

Increasing Student Voice
While there student representatives on the committee, we would love to even more! Please email Dr.
Berthiaume at berthiaumea@sjredwings.org if you would like to nominate yourself or another.

Stay Tuned!
Keep an eye on this website for updates as this process progresses.

Together, we succeed.
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